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VENDOR RELATIONS 
 
The Cooperative Board supports positive working relations with vendors who supply materials, 
supplies, and services to East Dakota.  Constructive efforts by the administration to seek the 
advice and counsel of vendors about how to improve such relationships are encouraged. 
 
Suppliers are encouraged to submit information about their products to the purchasing supervisor.  
The Business Manager or department supervisors will meet with vendors to discuss their products 
as time and schedules allow. 
 
The Cooperative shall not extend favoritism to any vendors.  Vendors have no obligation to 
contribute to solicitations from the Cooperative. 
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